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Wednesday 8th May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents,            

 

As part of our History curriculum, Class 2 and Class 3 will be visiting Locomotion, Shildon to explore our local railway 

history and discover how the railways have changed all our lives. We will also have the very exciting opportunity to 

climb aboard LMS Black 5 No. 5000 where we will learn all about how a steam locomotive works and what life was 

like for the footplate crew. 

 

This trip will take place on Wednesday 5th June 2024. We will be leaving school around 9am and should return to 

school for around 3:45pm traffic dependent – a text will be sent to parents should we be running late. As this is an 

all-day trip, children will be provided with a packed lunch from school. 

 

We ask that children: 

 

• Have a water bottle 

• Attend in school uniform and school shoes 

• Have a backpack to transport their belongings  

• Have suncream applied before school 

 

The total cost of the trip to school is £1,050 (£11.67 per pupil). Therefore, we would be grateful for any voluntary 

contributions towards the cost of this trip. A payment has been set up of £10.00 on your child’s SchoolMoney 

account – please feel free to overwrite this amount to whatever contribution you’re able to make. A text will be sent 

once the payment has been opened. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Archer and Miss Worth 

Class Teacher and Assistant Headteacher 

 


